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Senator the Hon David Fawcett 
Chair 
Senate Environment and Communications Legislation Committee 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 

 

Dear Senator Fawcett  

On 2 March 2020 I appeared as a witness before the Senate Environment and 
Communications Legislation Committee Estimates Hearing. 

During the hearing Senator Waters said in relation to the impacts of climate change on the 
Reef and climate commitments:  

“So who's looking at the global impacts of the trajectory that's been predicted as likely 
on everybody's climate commitments, including our nation's climate commitments?” 

[…] 

“Okay, so you are now doing that work in-house—projecting that—“ 

In response I said 

“......No, it will be with our partners. We will not be doing it. We are coordinating with 
our partners—our science partners—on this”. 

I wish to correct this answer. “[…] We will not be doing it alone”. The remainder of my answer 
to the question, given at the Hearing, is correct. 

I apologise for the error in my answer and trust this further information will be of assistance to 
the Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

Margaret Johnson 
General Manager Reef Strategy 
Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority 
26 March 2020 

 
 

 




